(PLEASE USE COMPANY LETTERHEAD)


DATE	:


TO	:  ANTONIO M. MUTUC, JR.
    Labor Attache
    Philippine Embassy – Migrant Workers Office (MWO)
    Wellington, New Zealand


Dear Sir:

We, ___________(Company Name)             , with office address at  _______________________________ and its main business activity is ______________________, are writing this letter to introduce our company and wish to hire and recruit Filipino workers in the Philippines.

In line with this, may we request for the verification and approval of the VARIOUS DOCUMENT OF OUR COMPANY and for us to be accredited to (Name of the Philippine Recruitment Agency).

Thank you very much for your consideration.
	 
           

Very truly yours,


____________________________
Name Of Owner/General Manager
	
